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NABOŻEŃSTWA MAJOWE - MAY DEVOTIONS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Above, we see pictures of the group of parishioners who gathered at our grotto at 7:00 pm throughout the month of May. As we have 
posted in our bulletin, May is the month which is devoted to the Rosary. These parishioners gathered nightly to pray special Marian 
prayers to Our Lady. We would like to especially thank our organist, Anna Ewko, Sisters from Radio Maryja and Father Zbigniew 
Pienkos for participating in this tradition and praying with our parishioners. We hope to continue this tradition in the years to come. 

We would also like to thank those who came to these gatherings, it wouldn’t have been such a success without you all!    

Pictured below: Some of our parishioners 
received a special senior discount as seen 
sitting down on a bench near the Grotto.    
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Caleb Josiah Guerrero 

WEDDING BANNS 
            If anyone knows of cause or just 
impediment why these persons should not be 

joined together in Holy Matrimony, they 
must contact the Pastor. 

Jeśli ktoś wie o przeszkodach 
uniemożliwiających zawarcie Sakramentu 

Małżeństwa przez te osoby, prosimy o 
powiadomienie księdza proboszcza. 

 

III. Marek Galek & Marta Strama 
 

II. Julian Malkiewicz & Jolanta Podosek 

 

‘‘I am the living bread that came down from heaven. If anyone eats of this  
bread, he will live forever.”    -John 6:51 

These pictures depict the beautiful decoration we have by 
our altar for Corpus Christi, The Most Holy Body and Blood 
of Christ, which we celebrated June 2nd. This decoration 
will be kept in the church for several weeks.  We would like 
to thank our parishioner, Mr. Casey Czochara for building 
the chalice and host. This beautiful creation is made of 
wood. We would also like to thank our sacristan, Mrs. Teresa 
Koziar and parishioner Mrs. Maria Czochara, for their hard 
work in completing the decorations with cloths and various 
items.  We hope you all get a chance to see and enjoy it!  

Workshop on Mental Illness - 
Presented by Chicago 

Archdiocesan Commission on 
Mental Illness 

 
The Archdiocesan Commission on 

Mental Illness is conducting a 
workshop on the Church and Mental 
Illness on Saturday, June 15, 9:00-

1:00. The location is Our Lady of the 
Snows, 4810 S. Leamington, 

Chicago 60638; doors open for 
registration at 8:30. The morning will include first person 

accounts on how spirituality helps recovery; practical ideas 
of what parishes can do to help its members with mental 
illness and their families; and a showing of the 30-minute 
DVD, ‘‘Welcomed and Valued” produced by the National 

Catholic Partnership on Disability. Suggested donation: 
$5.00. For details contact Deacon Tom Lambert (773) 525-

0453, Ext. 21 or Connie Rakitan (708) 383-9276.  


